
LOWER HARDRES AND NACKINGTON PARISH COUNCIL 
Parish Council meeting 13th April 2021 

 
We apologise for the late timing of this notice but we have only just heard from the 
Kent Association of Local Councils that due to the official 8 day national mourning 
period following the death of HRH The Duke of Edinburgh, any council meeting or 
notice of meeting that falls within this period must be postponed until at least the day 
after the funeral.   We therefore have had to cancel today’s meeting. 
Parish Clerk 
 


